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March 20, 1963

Honorable Robert V. Murray
Chief of Police

Metropolitan Police Department
Washington, D. C.

Dear Chief Murray:

On Monday, March 18, late in the afternoon and early

evening, a group of demonstrators appeared at the front of my
home at 3609 Cumberland Street, N. W., Washington, and
remained for several hours.

Of course, the Metropolitan Police were aware of this

situation at the time and were very helpful to me indeed.
Lieutenant William Glassman, Precinct 8, was particularly
helpful and, of course, is very familiar with the facts.

I want to have a full written report about this entire

incident including just as much information as is available
regarding the identity of this group, numbers involved, names
and addresses, description of placards and writing thereon,
the time the group arrived and the time the group left, along
with any other pertinent information regarding this event.

It will be deeply appreciated if you will forward this

written report to me, along with a copy of the report filed by
the investigating officers.

Sincerely yours,

John Stennis
United States Senator
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